
From:   Ted Vopelak   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 03, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No. 0218-ex-cn-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

This is to advise the IRAC coordination has been completed and the frequency assignment has been
accepted: 0218-EX-CN-2021 NG  247508      ACCEPT     May 13 2021     May 26 2021     M1090.00000   
WL  2XQM


